Department of Liquor Control Audit (PEA-56)
Request for Proposal Scope

The purpose of the audit is to provide the Department of Liquor Control
(“Department”) and Liquor Control Commission (“Commission”) with a
management tool to: 1) evaluate the effectiveness and efficiency of the
Department’s current operations, and 2) assist with making long-term,
decision-making solutions to improve overall operations and public trust.
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From Yuki Lei Sugimura, Chair
Policy, Economic Development, and Agriculture Committee
PEA Committee Meeting 1/29/18
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